EDBCM No. 185/2015

Appendix III

To:
Permanent Secretary for Education

(c/o:
Kindergarten Administration Section, 
Special Education and Kindergarten Education Division, Education Bureau,
Room 3608, 36/F., Sunlight Tower, 248 Queen’s Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong)

Withdrawal from the Pre-primary Education Voucher Scheme

	1.
On behalf of the School Management Committee of
	  
	

	
	   
	(Name of Kindergarten)

	(KG), I
	  
	(Name of School Supervisor) write to confirm

	that the said KG will not join the Pre-primary Education Voucher Scheme (PEVS) with effect from the 2016/17 school year starting from K1. 
2.
I confirm that the KG has informed parents of students already enrolled as of the 2015/16 school year the decision of the KG to withdraw from the PEVS starting from K1 next school year, and the KG will properly address their concern.  I have notified parents of existing eligible pupils under the PEVS that should their children remain in the eligible classes of the KG (i.e. eligible K2 & K3 classes in the 2016/17 and K3 classes in the 2017/18 school year), they will continue to be eligible for the voucher subsidy until they leave the KG.
3.
I confirm that with immediate effect, the KG will make clear to parents of children seeking to enroll their children in K1 in the 2016/17 school year that the KG will withdraw from the PEVS and hence will not be eligible to redeem the voucher under the PEVS.
4.
I understand that Government has the right to make any adjustments in the subsequent payment(s) payable to this KG to recoup any overpayment previously made by the Government under the PEVS to this KG, and upon the Government’s request, this KG shall forthwith repay the extra amounts paid by the Government.
5.
This KG shall submit at a date to be specified by EDB a copy each of the audited account covering the whole school year for the 2016/17 and 2017/18 respectively to EDB for inspection.  The amount of fee subsidy under the PEVS received by this KG for redeeming the voucher of our existing students under the PEVS already enrolled as of the 2015/16 school year shall be accurately and properly reflected in the audited account.
6.
This KG shall fully cooperate with the officers of the Education Bureau and other persons duly authorized by the Government and promptly provide all relevant information and documents relating to the PEVS in the KG.


	School Chop
	
	Supervisor’s Signature:
	

	
	
	Name of Supervisor
	(in English):
	 

	
	
	
	(in Chinese):
	 

	
	
	Date:
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